

admin-np@kingsacademies.uk www.npschools.co.uk Headteacher: Mrs Sue Wilson BEd (Hons)



Doyle Avenue Portsmouth Hampshire PO2 9NE Tel: 023 9266 2129

Thursday 21st June 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are having an Armed Forces Day at school on **Wednesday 27**th **June** across both schools to teach children all about our Armed Forces and what their jobs entail, as official Armed Forces Day falls on that following Saturday.

On the day, children will be off timetable and go around each classroom in their school doing different activities in relation to the Armed Forces. We will have parent helpers who currently serve, along with other volunteers from the armed forces to give the children a wonderful, informative and fun day.

Children can wear **non-school uniform** on this day. Children are also welcome to wear anything military related if they so wish- however, this is not obligatory and they will need to be responsible for the things they have brought in.

To dress down for the day, children must bring in £1 and this will be donated to the Royal Navy and Royal Marines Charity.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Elliot Inclusion Manager



















